Notes from the American Tiny House Association

Directors Meeting, March 22, 2015
Attendees: Robert Reed, William Rockhill, Elaine Walker

Discussed: 
1. Logo

· Earlier, Elaine had drafted a request for a logo design and sent it to the rest of the directors for feedback but we had been undecided about what to offer to the  artist whose logo is chosen. 

· At this meeting, we unanimously agreed to offer 3 tiny house books. Elaine will update the text for the logo design request and send it to Bill to post on Facebook.

2. Press release

· On Sunday just prior to our meeting, Andrew had emailed a few suggested revisions to the press release. At our meeting,  we unanimously agreed to accept those changes.  Andrew, Robert and Bill will send Elaine quotes to add to the press release, and then Elaine will distribute it to the directors and general public.

3. Construction guidelines

· We reviewed many of the suggested revisions for the guidelines. Elaine will make the edits and post them for the directors to review prior to general publication. We will continue our review of the guidelines and the potential changes at the next meeting. 
Action Items:

1. Elaine will update the text request for logo designs and send it to Bill.

· Bill will post it on Facebook.

2. Andrew, Bill and Robert will send quotes for Elaine to add to the press release.

· Elaine will distribute the press release to the directors and general public.

3. Elaine will update the construction guidelines per the meeting discussion and share the revised version with the directors. 

4. Elizabeth will open a bank account and send out signature cards to the directors. 

Next Directors Meeting
 Sunday, April 12 at 7 pm EST

Next State Chapter Leader's Meeting
 Sunday, March 29 at 7 pm EST

